Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

FISH AND WILDLIFE CONSERVATION COMMISSION
Freshwater Fish and Wildlife
The Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATES AND TIMES: December 2, 2021, 6:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. ET

WEBINARS: December 8, 12:00 Noon – 1:00 p.m.; January 4, 6:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.

PLACE: The Public Meeting will be held at the Doyle Conner Center 900 N. US HWY 27 Moore Haven, FL. 33471. The December 8th and January 4th workshops will be broadcast via webinars. More information about how to participate in the webinar will be available on the FWC website prior to the webinar date: https://myfwc.com/wildlifehabitats/wildlife/alligator/.

People interested in participating may also contact the Division of Hunting and Game Management at (352)732-1225 for more information.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission (FWC) is holding a public workshop to gather public input on proposed 2022 Statewide Alligator Harvest Program rule changes. All stakeholders interested in the Statewide Alligator Harvest Program in Florida are encouraged to attend. Written comments will also be accepted and can be sent to alligatorharvest@MyFWC.com.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: alligatorharvest@MyFWC.com.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: The ADA Coordinator, at (850)488-6411. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Brooke Talley at 620 S. Meridian St., Tallahassee Florida 32399.
